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Dear Committee of the Whole,

We are the Point Clark Boat Club Inc., with 80 plus members. We are situated beside the Lighthouse.
It has been brought to our attention that you are working on the proposed “Bylaw to Regulate the
Parking of Trailers in Residential Areas (Report BE2022-07-13). We would like you to NOT pass the
report or the draft trailer bylaw “as is”. The Point Clark Boat Club’s concerns are with the more
punitive and confusing wording, negatively impacting the residents in this lakeshore community and
specifically our boat club members.

For example:

If a resident owns a boat trailer as well as a sea doo trailer, the bylaw wording will only permit
one of those trailers to be parked on their property. We have many members in this situation.
Residents continue to host their children and grandchildren and sometimes temporarily need
to accommodate bedroom space with an RV. The proposed bylaw will prohibit them from
“occupying” their RV on the resident’s property.
Many properties in Point Clark do not have access for trailers to their backyards. The wording
of this bylaw eliminates their opportunity to park their boat trailer or any trailer on their
property.

These are some examples of how this proposed bylaw negatively impacts our community. The Point
Clark Boat Club is working on a more detailed assessment of this document and wishes to discuss it
with the Bylaw Officer and/or the Committee of the Whole prior to the July 18th Council Meeting.
The Point Clark Boat Club requests to have their President, John Newman, speak at the July 18th

Council Meeting concerning this matter.

 

 

Respectfully submitted,

John Newman

President

Point Clark Boat Club Inc.
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